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that the applicant’s assertion regarding the net active service on his November 8, 2013, DD 214 

is moot because that DD 214 should not have been issued.  It should not have been issued 

because the DD 214 is a “Certificate of Release or Discharge from Active Duty” and the 

applicant was not released or discharged from active duty on February 17, 2010 (or in November 

2013).  In addition, DoDI 1336.01 states that reservists only receive a DD 214 if they serve at 

least 90 days on continuous active duty, and the November 2013 DD 214 does not document any 

extended period of active duty that ended on February 17, 2010.  Moreover, PSC has admitted 

that this DD 214 was issued in error.  Accordingly, the applicant’s request should be denied. 
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